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From: Stan Malkiewicz <stan.malkiewicz@sbcglobal.net> tw (PH) Hu rGB &
Sent: January-31-16 11:22 AM . & |

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca o }

Cc: Iafrate, Marilyn S

Subject: opposed to the Proposed developments to be discussed at Feb 02 City Hall meeting

as a resident of Kleinburg, | am vehemently opposed to the proposed developments at 30 Nashville Rd and those on
Stegman's Mill. They do NOT comply with Vaughan's Cfficial Plan.

What's the point of having an official Plan for the area if no one is prepared to follow it? \We might as well fire the
city Councillors and all those who are involved in the review and approval propose because their salaries are a waste of
money if official Plans can be so easily abandoned. The whole reason for spending a lot of the taxpayers money and
experts time was to develop a thoughtful and insightful set of development guidelines (the Plan) as the future of Kleinburg
and surrounding area unfolds. You would never do this if you were running a business so why are we allowing city
officials even the possibility of making decisions that are clearly against the interests of the taxpayers who pay their
salaries?

We have a purposeful and highly studied Plan in place for the development of this region - either lets stick with it or get rid
of the politicians and officials who are trying to sabotage it.

Stan Malkiewicz

18 Wishing Well Court
Kleinburg. ON
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